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2014 Executive Officers 

 
President 
Walt Hamer 

 
Vice President 
 

 
Past President 
Dan Cunningham 

 
Treasurer 
V.K. Martin 

 
At Large Member 
C. Dudley Martin 

 
Wilson's Creek National 

Battlefield Foundation 

Liaison 
Ted Hilmer, Jr. 

 
Secretary 
Sue Fuller 

 
Buck and Ball Editor 
Connie Langum 

 
Refreshments 
Karen Hamer 

 
Website 
John Rutherford 

 
Program Chair 
Connie Langum 

 
Membership Chairman 
Jim Scamanici 

 
Fundraiser 

Dan Cunningham 

Dori Scaminaci 

Next Meeting 
 

 

Wednesday, February 12 at 6:30 p.m. at the Library Center, 4653 

South Campbell. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Our feature speaker will be Professor of History Dr. Larry Toll of Evangel 
University.  His lecture will be on an interesting subject, “Battling Rebels 
and Indians:  Minnesota’s Dakota Campaigns.”

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNUAL SPONSERS 

Commerce Bank Great Southern Bank Liberty Bank US Bank 

http://www.cwrto.com/


President's Message 
 
Since the weather kept us from meeting in January, I am especially looking forward to February’s 

meeting.  As the New Year comes upon us and I assume this illustrious position as president, I 

take on the task Kierkegaard’s Fear and Trembling.  I want us to have a great year of fellowship 

and of learning.  This brief history in our great nation is so filled with stories of bravery and 

courage, with sorrow and death, with success and failure.  I do so want out continued efforts at 

understanding it to be a success during this year.   

 

So I look forward to our first meeting of 2014 on February 12 at the Library Center at 6:30 pm.  

There will be a meeting of the Board of Directors at 6:00 pm prior to the meeting.   

 

Please bring a friend who may be interested in joining us and don’t forget it is time to pay your 

yearly dues.   Let us start 2014 off with a well-attended meeting! 
 

 
  

 

Walt Hamer 

President CWRTO 
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Civil War Round Table of the Ozarks 

Minutes of the meeting of December 11, 2013 
 

 
 

The Annual Christmas dinner meeting was held at Wilson’s Creek National Battlefield.  Ham, 

Turkey, Mash Potatoes with Gravy and Dressing was provided. 

 

President Cunningham called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm. There were 40 members in 

attendance. 

 

Member Don Akers said the blessing and everyone enjoyed the wonderful dinner. 

 

After the meal President Cunningham thanked Alice Richardson for coming to our 

meeting. 

 

The budget was prepared and submitted by President Cunningham and the total was 

$6392.57.  (It is attached at the end of the newsletter) 

 
President Cunningham announced that shirts with the Civil War Round Table of the Ozark logo 

are still available for sale. 

 
President Cunningham announced officers for 2014—President Walt Hamer, Vice 

President—vacant;  Treasurer—V.K. Martin; At Large Member-Dudley Martin; Secretary—

Sue Fuller; Buck and Ball Editor—Connie Langum; Refreshments-Karen Hamer; Program 

Chair-Connie Langum; Membership Chairman-Jim Scaminaci; Fundraiser-Dan Cunningham 

and Dori Scaminaci.  Member Jim Gallion volunteered to be in charge of the book raffle. 

 

It is time to pay your 2014 dues.  $25 for individuals; $35 for couples, and you will receive a 

Wilson’s Creek 2014 calendar with your payment. 

 

Wilson’s Creek Superintendent Ted Hilmer thanked everyone for coming to the dinner.  He 

announced that the Luminary event would be held at the park December 14
th

, 5:00-9:00 p.m.  

He also mentioned that the CWRT meetings were mentioned every month on the new 

calendar. 

 
The door prizes consisting of gift certificates from local restaurants were raffled off. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
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Budget 2014 

 

BALANCE AS OF DECEMBER 2013   $6392.57 

 

CWT      $250 

Wilson’s Creek National Battlefield   $250 

Newtonia Battlefield    $200 

Web Page     $98 

Postage Box     $78 

Refreshments     $165 

Christmas Dinner     $200 

MO State Treasurer    $20 

Buck and Ball     $130 

Speakers Honorarium    $400 

Mileage & Hotel     $500 

Calendars     $200 

Other Expenses     $500 

 

 

Dan Cunningham 

President, CWRT 
  



2014 Paid Members as of February 3, 2014 

 

Raymond Adkins 
Don and Betty Akers 
Dan Cunningham 
Walter and Karen Hamer 
Dale Ketel 
John D. Kinsley 
Dudley and Kay Martin 
John and Patricia Purtell 
Richard Quinn 
Alice Richardson 
James and Elizabeth Robinson 
James and Dori Scaminaci 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


